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Thursday,  

March 23rd           

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, March 23rd, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  

*We will have the 2005 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each plus postage ($1.00 per book). 

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 

* We have N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame Golf balls for sale. They are “Top Flite XL 3000” balls. Call Leigh at 1-973-887-2775.                                        

*We also will have videos of the 2005 Induction Ceremonies in a few months, for a cost of only $10. I would like to thank both Carl Blesing (camera) and Mike Guarino (interviews) for another excellent job. 

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 7:30 PM.     

* They are also planning on celebrating the 85th anniversary (July 2, 1921) of the 1st million dollar gate in boxing history, when Jack Dempsey stopped Georges Carpentier in 4 rounds at Boyle's Thirty Acres, Jersey City, NJ. Call President, Paul Venti @ (201) 997-7558.

*Ring #34, Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-827-5695 for more information.

* COMBATT DINNER, Tuesday, March 28th at the Robert Treat Hotel in Newark. 

* Among the honorees is Paul Venti, who will get the Boxing Ambassador of Goodwill Award and Murad Muhammad, who will get the Leadership Award. Also, the guest speaker will be Don King. Tickets are only $75.

* At this meeting we will be taking names for the final time for possible induction into the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame. If you know of someone, please  make sure he or she is up to the standards of our Organization.  Also, if you have any information on the person, please give it to me by this meeting. The 2006 Hall of Famers will be announced at the April  meeting.  

* Our next Induction ceremonies        will be on Wednesday, November         1st at the Venetian in Garfield.
* I am giving everyone an extra month to decide because we need  time to do what is best for our organization. At this meeting, we      will review the potential honorees     and the applicable criteria.  In the    past several years, the main com-  plaint I have heard is that we are       the New Jersey Boxing Hall of     Fame, and should not induct so     many people outside of our state.

*While the By-Laws permit us to include people from outside New Jersey, they  MUST have some-     thing to do with New Jersey. I have been getting  names of people who never had anything to do with our state. I have proposed some     additional guidelines that we should review at the meeting.

* I am also enclosing the By-Laws      on the Hall of Fame Requirements     on the back of this Newsletter; at a minimum, your candidate must meet  all these reqiurements.
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP    DUES ARE DUE!   

If you are just joining our organiza-tion you pay a total of $20.00 for         the 1st yr.  ($10 to join & $10 for         the year). If you’re already a member all you have to pay is the $10.00. 

Keep Punching, President

Henry Hascup                                    




